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Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
  
2008 SO FAR:   
2008 is shaping up to be even better than 2007.  We have a number of very interesting 
projects and clients.  What makes 2008 a bit different is a transition to longer projects over 
time, rather than shorter ‘sprints.   
 
For example, we have two projects with the SEEP Network facilitating processes for 
international microfinance which will take place over two years, see below.  We are also 
doing more environmental work. Last, we are measuring the social return on investment in 
public health.   
 
On the personal front, Drew Tulchin is spending more time in Santa Fe, New Mexico (no 
hardship there).  And, we just finalized a partnership with the consulting firm Social 
Venture Technology Group (SVT Group), which is a great addition that allows us to do 
even more community impact work.  
 
WELCOME NEW 2008 CLIENTS: 
Nemours Health and Prevention Services (NHPS) – partnering with SVT Group 
Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) two projects in Mexico 
The SEEP Network:  USAID Financial Services IGP Learning Network Facilitator and MFI 
Financial Reporting Standards Initiative 
 
SOCIAL ENTERPRISE ASSOCIATES is a US for-profit consulting company applying 
business principles to achieve community good.  We value affordable, results-oriented 
client services.  Contact us for your triple bottom line solutions, info@socialenterprise.net.  
 
Regards,   
Drew Tulchin 
drew@socialenterprise.NET 

 
 


